
Saint Francis de Sales

Parish Religious Education Program(PREP)


prep_stfrancis@comcast.net

WHO:

We have classes available for 
1st through 8th Grade 
(Confirmation).

WHAT:

Religious Education and 
Sacrament Preparation for the 
youth of Saint Francis de Sales.

WHEN:

Beginning in September Running 
though April, classes will be 
held on Sunday mornings from 
9am - 10:20am (for 1st - 8th 
Graders).  Our classes are 
conveniently placed between 
our two Masses to allow you to 
come early or stay after for 
Mass. Classes average every 
other week, but please see 
attached schedule for exact 
dates. On occasion, there will 
be a Sunday evening class 
(noted on calendar).

WHERE:

Our Classrooms are located in 
the basement of our Parish.


Students will be greeted and 
dismissed from the front doors. 

WHY:

As parents, you have the most 
important role in the religious 
formation of your children. 
Through prayer and faith 
sharing at home and weekly 
attendance at Mass, you provide 
them with a strong foundation 
in the faith. Our classes are 
designed to build on that 
foundation and continue to 
teach them the way of Jesus.


Volunteers:

Teachers and Helpers are 
ALWAYS needed! As a thank you, 
tuition is waved for classroom 
leaders.

How:

Register online by August 7th 
to avoid $10/ student ($15 per 
family) late fee.

http://www.strancisroby.org/
wix-prep-registration-form


Cost: $65/student or 

$100/family 

(additional Sacramental fee $30 
- 2nd Grade, $40 - 8th Grade).  


Payment can be sent to the 
church or completed online. 
please visit the Prep Payment 
tab under Religious Ed on the 
website for instructions.
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